
 

 

 

3rd July 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we reach the end of another remarkable academic year, I would like to take this opportunity to reflect 
on the accomplishments at St. Joseph’s and express my gratitude to everyone in the St. Joseph's Catholic 
Primary School community. It has been a year filled with challenges, growth, and incredible achievements, 
and I am immensely proud of what we have accomplished together. 
 
First and foremost, I would like to extend my appreciation to our dedicated teaching and support staff. 
Your unwavering commitment to our children’s education and well-being is truly commendable. You have 
gone above and beyond to ensure that our children receive the highest quality of education in a safe and 
nurturing environment.  
 
I would also like to express my sincere gratitude to our wonderful children. Your enthusiasm, hard work, 
and willingness to embrace new challenges have been truly impressive. Throughout the year, in governor 
mornings, governor visits and different events, we have had the privilege to meet you in lessons, talk to 
you about your work and see you shine. Your achievements, both academically and personally, are a 
testament to your dedication and the support you have received from your families and our dedicated 
staff. 
 
The end of this term brings changes to our staffing team and our Year 6 children move on to pastures new.  
We wish all those who have been a part of our school much happiness in their future endeavours, 
remembering they are always a part of the St. Joseph’s family. 
 
To our parents and carers, I want to thank you for your continuous support and trust in St. Joseph's 
Catholic Primary School. Your partnership with us has been invaluable in ensuring the success and well-
being of our children. Your involvement, encouragement, and active participation in our school community 
have created a nurturing and inclusive environment where our students can thrive. 
 
As the Chair of Governors, I am privileged to work alongside a committed governing body. Our governors 
bring a wealth of knowledge, expertise, and diverse perspectives to their roles. Their guidance, support, 
and strategic oversight have played a vital role in shaping the vision and direction of our school. I extend 
my deepest gratitude to my fellow governors for their selfless service and dedication to St. Joseph's 
Catholic Primary School. 
 
May the summer break be a time of renewal, rest, and joyful moments for you and your family. We eagerly 
anticipate the start of the new academic year, filled with hope, excitement, and the promise of growth. 
Thank you for your ongoing support, and may God's abundant blessings be with you always. 
                          
Yours faithfully, 

 
Dr. Paul Lasok 
Chair of Governors 
 


